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The lighter mornings and evenings certainly 
seem to be putting everyone in a good mood, it 
wonderful to see children coming to school with 
an extra spring in their step!  We are only 2 
weeks into Summer Term and there has been 
so much going on already with lots more 
planned! 
 
Spring Spruce Up 
 
A huge thank you to all those who donated time 
and resources for our annual Spring Spruce 
up.  We managed to achieve so much both 
inside and outside of school, from creating 
brand new resources, developing hubs and 
making our school an even more inviting space 
to come to each day.  It is really hard to explain 
just how much we do appreciate this support.  
 
 
Volunteers 
 
It is fantastic that so many parents do want to 
volunteer in school and support us.  If this is 
something that does interest you, please 
contact the office so we can put our procedures 
in place so you can be on our volunteers 
list.  Once again, this is hugely appreciated.  
 
Easter Service 
 
What a wonderful way this was to start our new 
term!  It was brilliant to see so many friends and 
family join us in church for this.  Our children 
contributed brilliantly to the service with songs, 
poems, acting and prayers.  
 
Homework Menus 
 
There were some truly amazing efforts with the 
homework menus last term, many of which are 
now displayed in various areas around our 
school.  You would have received this terms 
homework menu for your child, please do have 
a look at it and if possible, support your child in 
completing one of the tasks.  These will be 
shared on the last day of term for parents and 
pupils to view.  
 
 

Sports Day 
 
In past years we have been extremely unlucky 
with Sports Day, with bad weather on multiple 
occasions meaning we have not been able to 
hold the event as we would have 
liked.  Because of this, we are having it earlier 
in the year, so just a reminder that it will begin 
at 9:30am on Thursday 22nd May at the Village 
Hall. 
 
VE Day – Thursday 8th May 
 
VE Day this year is especially poignant as it 
marks 80 years since the ending of World War 
II.  To mark this occasion on Thursday 8th May 
we are inviting all children to wear red, white 
and blue to school.  We will be having a ‘great 
British picnic’ at lunch time.  All those who have 
ordered school dinners on this day we be 
receiving their own little picnic box.  
 

 
 
 

 
Skills Builder 
 
Within our Skill’s Builder sessions, we 
have been focusing on Problem 

Solving.  
The children have been busy generating ideas 
which have then been used through their 
learning.  
If you would like to find out more, please have a 
look at: https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone  
 
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.skillsbuilder.org%2Fhomezone&data=05%7C02%7CAmanda.Wade%40edenham.laat.co.uk%7C6debe25eebfb4db4daa808dd88c48250%7Cdeb94e3e913c4a3c965b2011ef1f77c1%7C0%7C0%7C638817099752247170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AP0yd94TGYEgj4jjWWemZtllSDtcK2ZQDlg6V3sWLGo%3D&reserved=0
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Edenham’s Superstars! 
 
We always love to see our pupils succeeding 
outside of school as well as in.  Harriet, Alexia 
and Izzy have done exactly that.  Over a period 
of time they have been attending Grantham 
Athletics Club learning and developing new 
skills.  There skills were then put to the test in a 
number of events.  All 3 pupils achieved 
excellence achieving gold and silver standard in 
array of events.  It was wonderful to hear the 
girls talk about their achievements with such 
enthusiasm.  
 
If your child has been busy outside of school, 
please do let us know so we can share their 
successes also.  
 
Parking 
 
A reminder once again, under no circumstance 
should anybody park either on a footpath or in 
the Bus Stop near school.  Please do take note 
of this and it continues to endanger those within 
our local community.  
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 

 
 
 

 


